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Colegio

FRANKLIN DELANO ROOSEVELT

    
              The American School of Lima
ENTRANCE FEE DEPOSIT AND APPLICATION FEE 
The following deposits must be made after completing the Application Online:
· $1,000 as an advance of the entrance fee (refundable if the student is not admitted, non-refundable if the student is admitted but the parents decline the opening).  The balance 

($ 17,500) needs to be paid once the student is admitted, before he/she starts school
· $500 application fee

The total amount of $1,500 per applicant needs to be deposited as follows:
· If you are in Lima, the entrance and application fees must be deposited at Scotiabank through our "SISTEMA DE RECAUDACION DE CUOTA DE INGRESO DEL COLEGIO ROOSEVELT."  Parents must provide their child's name and the ID card of the person doing the deposit
Bank cashier - Service charge $1.00
If you don’t have and account in Scotiabank, we suggest that you ask for a “Cheque de Gerencia” to the order of INSTITUTO EDUCACIONAL FRANKLIN D. ROOSEVELT, RUC 20301385464

Procedure to pay via internet:

a)  Access the bank´s web page: www.scotiabank.com.pe

b)  Type in your card number and your password
c)  Choose the menu item entitled “Pagos/Otras Instituciones/Colegios”

d)  Type the RUC 20301385464 or Colegio Franklin D. Roosevelt
e)  Select the option “Cuota de Ingreso”
f)   Type in the applicant’s full name 

g)  Continue with the regular process of any payment

· If you are overseas, you may process a transfer from your foreign account to our local bank.  Following is our banking information:

          Bank: Scotiabank
          Address Bank: Dionisio Derteano No. 102, San Isidro, Lima, Peru
          Swift: BSUDPEPL
          Account name: Instituto Educacional Franklin Delano Roosevelt

         
       Account number: 000-1121108
                       School’s address: Av. Las Palmeras 325, La Molina, Lima, Peru
                       Please add US$ 50 for bank commission

Please scan and email the copy of the voucher or transfer to nmarquez@amersol.edu.pe
        

Thank you,
Office of Admissions
May 2017
